Bradworthy CP School
Wednesday 24th March 2010

Dear Parents,

I’ve been approached by a couple of parents over the last couple of days who have said how concerned they are with the safety of the children as they are leaving school at the end of the day.

Apparently there have been a couple of near misses in the last few days and it goes without saying that nobody would want one of the children, or anyone else for that matter, to be knocked over and hurt.

I think there are two problems.

In the first instance I would like to ask that you avoid parking on the main road adjacent to the small school gate that the children come out of so that anyone driving along the road has a clear view of the children as they come out.
I know that the children shouldn’t be crossing the road at this point but children being children there is no way that we can guarantee that they stick to the pavement and out of harms way.

The second problem is the chaos that is our school car park at the end of the day.

Where possible it would be better if you could park in the square and walk up to school, however I know that the square can sometimes be hard to park in and that there are often issues with rain.

If you are using the car park please exercise extreme caution and try to park so that you can avoid reversing when there are children around.

Thank you for your cooperation with this.
Year 3 / 4 Play

As you know we are performing this years first ever Easter Play, "Fabulous  Fables of Fleasop" on Tuesday 30th (afternoon) and  Wednesday 31st (evening) of March.
The play will be performed in our school hall beginning at 2.00pm on Tuesday afternoon and 6.30pm on Wednesday evening. It seems unlikely that the play will run beyond our usual 3.30pm finish time on the Tuesday afternoon so the children should be able to go home on the bus.  If it does becomes necessary we will make arrangements for any children who travel by bus or taxi to get home another way. 
The children will need to arrive at 6.00pm on Wednesday for the evening performances. 
Tickets will be available from school from tomorrow morning and should you like any please fill in the
form at the bottom of this letter.
They will be issued on a strictly first come first served basis and initially we will be issuing only 4 per
family, however if you would like more than 4 tickets please say so below and if demand allows you
will be given them.
There will be no charge for tickets however we will be collecting voluntary donations at the door,
which we will split between the school and a local charity, as we do each year.
There will be no admissions without a ticket.
The ticket can be used as a draw ticket which you can hand in at the door, along with payment, on the day / night of the performances. You should write your name on the back of the ticket before handing it in. The draw will be made on the Wednesday evening.
Entering the draw costs 50p per ticket. First prize is £20 and second prize £10. Additional draw tickets can be bought on the night.
Refreshments will be provided by the PTA
All of the children have been told what they need to wear. The children have also already been asked to tell us if they have a problem with their costume. If there is a problem with a costume which we don't yet know about please let us know immediately so we can help. 
Sport Relief

Our fingers are firmly crossed that the weather will clear in time for our “Mad Mile” this Friday morning. We’ll obviously do everything that we can to go ahead but if we get driving rain it will obviously be a bit difficult to do a mile around the field.

If necessary we’ll postpone but I hope we don’t have to.

The non-uniform (which will cost £1 per child) will go ahead whatever the weather as will the cake sale. We would be very grateful to anyone who is able to send in some cakes or biscuits for us to sell.

Cakes will probably cost about 20p each and the children will need to bring some money for this as well.

We will be charging £1 to take part in the “Mad Mile” and if your child is doing something which is messy or wet please make sure that they have clothes to change in to.

I’m sure we’ll have loads of fun and thanks for your support.

Theatre – The Railway Children
As you know we will be visited by a theatre group on the last afternoon of term who will be performing “The Railway Children” in the Memorial Hall.
The majority of the cost of this will be met by the school, however we are asking for a small donation of only £1 per child to cover some of the costs.

This is the same group who performed “The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe” last year and I’m sure it will be another great success.
Uniform

As I’ve said on many occasions thank you for your continued support in ensuring that the children’s uniform is of such a high standard.

We’ve had a number of visitors in school recently, including advisors from the LEA, and without exception they have made comment on the excellent standard of the children’s dress.

Please remember that the school has a compulsory summer uniform and the few children who are still wearing long trousers will obviously need to go back in to skirts and shorts by the first day of the Summer Term at the very latest.

Can I also remind you that the children are required to wear knee length socks and wherever possible they should also have a cap which can be worn outside their classrooms.

As always we have a stock of uniform in school and if you need to purchase anything you should get in touch with Rose in our school office.

Term Dates

Thursday 25th March

Year 3 Multi Sports-Festival at Holsworthy College

Friday 26th March

Sports Relief

Year 6 Art Visit from Burton Art Gallery

Tuesday 30th March

Sports Visit from Holsworthy College Sports Leaders





Year 3 / 4 Play (afternoon)

Wednesday 31st March

Year 3 / 4 Play (evening)

Thursday 1st April

Theatre Visit, The Railway Children

Last Day of Spring Term

Thursday 1st April

First Day of Summer Term
Monday 19th April 

Year 6 SAT Week

Monday 10th to Friday 14th May

Summer Half Term Break
Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June
Yours sincerely

Richard Stephenson

(Headteacher Bradworthy CP School)
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Bradworthy CP School 

Year 3 / 4 Easter Play, 2010 
Name:
Ticket Order for “Fabulous Fables of Fleasop”.
I would like _____ tickets for Tuesday's afternoon performance.
I would like _____ tickets for Wednesday's evening performance.
If possible I would like _____ additional tickets for the _____________________________ performance.
